
 

 

 
 

 
 
3rd August 2021.  
 
 
 
 
Dear Sport England School  
 
Use of your school data and contact information 
 
ESPO would like to reassure all schools that have participated in the Sport England Active 
Lives research and reward scheme that any named contact, address and email addresses 
provided to us will solely be used in order to carry out activity in relation to ESPO’s 
contractual obligations to Sport England in fulfilling rewards to qualifying schools.  
 
It will not be used for any additional contact or marketing purposes.  
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Darren Turford 
Business Development Manager – ESPO/ETL 

 


